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Access Code

www.bsnteamsports.com

   Order 3/18 to 4/1

No orders will be accepted after the deadline.
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NAME/TEAM NUMBER PERSONALIZATION AVAILABLE

ORDER BY
APRIL

1
ALL OHIO BASKETBALL PROGRAM

GEAR SHOP 2019

$68.00 Nike Showtime
Full-Zip Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$59.00 Nike Showtime
Pant
Available in 2 other
colors.

$42.00 Nike Youth Epic
Jacket

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$35.00 Nike Youth Epic
Pant

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$32.00 Nike Fly Athletic
2-Pocket Shorts
Available in 2 other
colors.

$21.00 Nike Youth
Legend T-Shirt

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$25.00 Nike Youth
Legend LS Top

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$24.00 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$27.00 Nike Legend
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$22.00 Nike Pro 3/4 Tight
Available in 1 other
color.

 

AOBBALL19
Click Here To

https://www.bsnteamsports.com/v3/shop/team_shop/AOBBALL19?utm_source=flyer&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=store_shop&utm_content=store_link
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1
ALL OHIO BASKETBALL PROGRAM

GEAR SHOP 2019

$21.00 Nike Pro
Compression
Short
Available in 2 other
colors.

$24.00 Nike Women's
Legend Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$27.00 Nike Women's
Legend Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$18.00 Nike Core Long
Sleeve Cotton T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$16.00 Nike SS Core
Cotton T
Available in 3 other
colors.

$14.00 Nike Youth Core
Cotton SS Tee

YouthYouth
Available in 3 other
colors.

$63.00 Nike Hoops Elite
Pro Backpack
Available in 2 other
colors.

$43.00 Nike Brasilia XL
Backpack
Available in 1 other
color.
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